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Welcome 

Welcome back Daisy class. We hope you have had lovely Christmas and New 

Year break.  We are looking forward to hearing all about your adventures! 

Hopefully the weather will not be as cold this term and we can continue to go 

out into the community on a Monday afternoon.  

This term our topic is Feel the force. 

 

 

 

This term our book is:

 

 

 

 
 

Key Class information 

Monday AM Football with 
Richard 

Monday PM Out into the 
community 

Tuesday PM 4D Room 

Wednesday PM Forest school 

Thursday AM Food and Nutrition 
and Performing Arts  

Friday PM P.E 

 

Curriculum 
 

 In our Cognition and Learning sessions we are learning 
about addition and subtraction and working on our 

individualised targets. We are going to continue 
working on measurement  

 
 In Communication and Language sessions we are 
going to be reading our non- fiction book Feel the 

Force. We will learn about all the different forces and 
explore this interactive book.  

 
In our Personal and Independence sessions we are 

going to be learning about body safety, which parts of 
our body are private and who our trusted adults are.  

 
 This year we will have Forest School with Dave every 

Wednesday afternoon. Please send in waterproof 
clothing and wellies for your child. If you wish for us to 

keep these in school please let us know. On a Friday 
we will have P.E. (Health and Fitness). Please can you 
send in a PE kit (any shorts, t-shirt and trainers).  We 
are having a big focus on life skills this year. This half 
term we will continue to be  working on changing (if 
your child comes home with their clothes on back to 

front they have got dressed completely independently 
and we don’t want to discourage that.)  Whilst also 

preparing our own snacks.  
 
 
 

 

 

Keeping in touch 
Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every 
day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this 
provides us with a valuable link to home. 
 
Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 
willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  
 

Daisy Class Staff 

 

                         Lauren          Claire          Victoria 

 
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
 
Please send £1.50 a week or £7.50 for the term in a named 
envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons. 
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